
Front Range Urban Forestry Council 
July 20, 2017 

Cheyenne, WY 
 

Attendance: 
Richard Gunning Fort Collins Wholesale Nursery 
Jorge Reyes  Fort Collins Wholesale Nursery 
Matt Kaylor  Fort Collins Wholesale Nursery 
Drew Wilcocks  Fort Collins Wholesale Nursery 
Louis Linn  Fort Collins Wholesale Nursery 
Matt Norville  CSFS 
Boyd Lebeda  CSFS 
Gertie Grant  CTC/Trees Across Colorado 
Dana Coelho  USFS/ISA-RMC 
Dannika Jones  USFS Rocky Mountain Region 
Amy Seiler  Nebraska Forest Service 
Matt Welch  City & County of Broomfield 
Bob Gansley  City & County of Broomfield 
Patrick McPherren USDA APHIS PPQ 
Robin Rice  City of Wheat Ridge 
Chuck Gehringer City & County of Broomfield 
Tom Wells  City & County of Broomfield 
Tara Constanzo  WSFD 
Mark Hughes  WSFD 
Emily Fowler  Cheyenne Urban Forestry 
Clark Young  Cheyenne Urban Forestry 
David Wallace  City of Fort Collins 
Molly Roche  City of Fort Collins 
Michael  Benton  City of Fort Collins 
Ryan Decker  City of Fort Collins 
Phil Lubh  City of Fort Collins 
Terry MacArthur Town of Erie 
Jack Simplot  Town of Erie 
Dan Willadsen  City of Loveland 
Rob MacDonald  City of Loveland 
Vince Urbina  CSFS 
Keith Wood  CSFS 
Graham Herbst  Nebraska Forest Service 
Dave Schindler  Cheyenne Urban Forestry 
Paul Harrison  City of Laramie (Retired) 
Brett Stadsvold  Boulder County 
Ernie Wintergerst City of Longmont 
Edward Gulch  Cheyenne Urban Forestry 
Scott Oesten  Cheyenne Urban Forestry 
 
 
 
 



Program: 
Mark Ellison, City Forester for the City of Cheyenne presented on the City’s bare root gravel bed tree 
planting program. Please see the attached presentation for information, and go here for a video of the 
process https://www.youtube.com/results?search_query=Cheyenne+Urban+Forestry 
 
Scott Skogerboe, Fort Collins Wholesale Nursery, led the group on an entertaining tour of the High Plains 
Arboretum. More information on what’s happening out there on this video 
http://www.cheyennetrees.com/high_plains_arboretum.aspx 
 
Program Update: 
Thank you very much to all those who attended the event, and special thanks to our hosts at the City of 
Cheyenne and Wyoming State Forestry, and to our presenters Mark Ellison and Scott Skogerboe! Our 
next get together is being scheduled for September 21 in Golden and we hope to extend that meeting 
into the afternoon as well to learn more about champion tree measuring equipment and techniques. 
See you then! 

https://www.youtube.com/results?search_query=Cheyenne+Urban+Forestry
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